
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On 19th September 2019 the department of Social Work performed a flash Mob for 

raising awareness among students and public about suicide prevention and promoting 

actions to prevent suicide. The programme was a nine minutes skit performed by the 

students upholding the decree for living a beautiful life rather than end it prematurely. 

The flash mob (Street Play) was performed at many places including the campus. 15 

students of the Social Work department have participated in the programme.   
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Link: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WySA1Is0HkQ 
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